
Holland Trails Committee Minutes
 
Date: June 19, 2019

Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Jackie Proko, and Robert Pellicane

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting 
held May 19th were approved.

Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $1,153.46.

The purchase and sale for the Sichol property is being revised. The Selectmen expect 
to approve it at their next meeting which will be June 26th. At that time, a check for 
$50,000 will be sent.

The kayak event had 8 participants. The trail ride had 5.

The cost of the safety vests was about $240. The additional letter sets cost $237.87. 
The price of the trail cameras was $471.60.  All items were less than the authorized 
amount.

Bob and Dick will familiarize themselves with the operation of the cameras.

All members have been approved and must be sworn in. The ethics test must be taken 
every 2 years.

New Business

A description of our fall events has been submitted to the Last Green Valley for inclusion 
in the Walktober listings.

Because not all members were present, it was decided to postpone discussion of 
Facebook policy until our next meeting which will be Wednesday, August  28th, a 
decision having been reached to cancel the July meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10.

Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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